
I was looking through the guidance regarding the consultation on digital landlines. I would like to 
ask why people like myself with electro hypersensitivity are not being considered. At the moment 
my copper landline is the only way I can make a phone call. I cannot use a mobile phone or wifi, 
bluetooth or even a dec phone (cordless) without getting severe pain in my head and headaches 
that last for several hours. 

  

Without my copper landline I will not be able to speak to my family on the telephone or even 
secure employment where I would need to use a telephone. I am at a loss as to what I can do in 
this situation. Are people like myself being considered at all? Any response would be appreciated. 

  

L. O'Connor 

 


